

Winter Walks and Exercises.

This edition of our Club Bulletin sees a welcome return of the bulletin and hopefully it will help generate a bit more excitement and energy amongst the members and community in general.

With the darker nights now upon us the bulletin will help keep everyone up to date with whats happening in the club over the winter and spring period. This is a time when everyone reflects on the year past and what lies ahead in the new year. The Club Committee are planning

a number of Autumn /Winter events to keep everyone fit and healty. The walking group under lights at the pitch will hopefully start soon again. People can meet up, have a bit of craic and walk in a safe and healthy environment.

It is also hoped to proceed to a **Couch to 5K** if we have the support. Anyone interested in helping out please contact a coach or Committee member.



A tribute to Anto Finnegan who died Sat 18th Sept nine years after being diagnosed with motor neurerone disease. He was a great servant for Antrim, a great gael and an ambassador for the MND charity he founded. Anto used to say to people he met; 'Take one day at a time and enjoy it to the fullest, if you can do something for someone, just do it'. Great advice for young and old alike.

Date for the diary **Senior Championship Football.**

St Marys Aghagallon v St Endas.

Sun 3rd Oct, Pairc na nGael, 2.00 pm. Nothing beats being there, lets get behind the team.

St Marys, U 17 team who won the League Final after defeating Sarsfields 1-17 to 4-5. Maith sibh boys, hopefully this will be one of many exciting wins on the journey. Congrats from all in Aghagallon.





With the inter county season now over and we can catch our breath when we think of all the exciting games. Tyrone v Monaghan in the Ulster final was a tense exciting affair with only a point in it. No one would have given Tyrone much of a chance of going on to lift Sam Maguire but they succeeded

where the other big teams failed. They were well organised, composed and confident and played as a team. All the hall marks of a successful team and these are the hallmarks for all aspiring young players. We should be in for another exciting All Ireland Championship next year with the other big counties ie Kerry and Dublin looking to bounce back.

On Antrim, the team are rebuilding their style of play and some personnel under new management. The team did well earning promotion to Division Three in the League and they played a great game against Armagh in the Championship. Unlucky to fall to a couple of opportunist goals. Hopefully with the Aghagallon contingent on board they can go well in Division Three and have a good run in Champi-



onship. For the new season good luck to St Marys players; Luke Mulholland, Adam Loughran, Eunan Walsh and Ruarai Mc Cann.



Anyone interested in Gaelic games can only wonder at how good Limerick were in their All Ireland Final win over Cork. The skills and athleticism in their play was incredible and a joy to behold. Unbelievable stuff.

The Antrim hurlers had a great season playing in the top tier and holding their own with some great wins in the league. Unfortunately they came up short in the Championship but there is a growing platform of high standards being set for the squad of players. Hopefully they can continue to improve for the new season.





Whats happening on the field of play.

It's the business end of the season now when the big prizes are earned and won. Our teams in football and camogie are still involved in their Championships.

Your support is needed at all our games.

U 15's are still involved in their Championship after a home win against St Endas. Check Club Facebook for details of next game.

U 17's kicked off their campaign hot on the heels of winning the League final against Sarsfields of Belfast, a great achievement.

U 20 Championship. The Boys in green have won their first match against St Endas in their group. Their next game will be at home to Creggan. On Oct 2nd.

U 14 girls have worked hard this year and have competed very well in their league games. They have moved into the second round of their Championship.

Your support is appreciated by all the teams, lets hear you.

Senior Football Championship. St Marys are due to play St Endas in the final group game at Pairc na nGael, Sun 3rd Oct. A must win game to make the knock out stages. Lets get behind the team, show your support.

Senior Camogie Championship. Playing in the Senior Championship for the first time, we play Granemore on Sun 10th Oct. A tough draw but one this team will relish. Support the ladies, lets get behind them.





Many of our foot-ball teams are still involved in their Championships.
Catch up on the latest news.



Tickets on sale from the following outlets:
Spar Aghagallon, Hannons Fruit and Vegetable Shop
(Whitehall Gate), and the Club Tuck Shop on match day.

Follow us on Facebook for more details of all our activities